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Introduction 

The Superintendent, as part of the performance evaluation process, supplies the Board of 

Education with a report on the progress being made toward the successful completion of 

goals approved in September 2018.  These include student academic progress as well as 

initiatives tied directly to the District’s Strategic Plan. 

 

Executive Summary  

The presentation will share updates on the progress toward the successful completion of 

initiatives that support the four goals of the Strategic Plan: 

1. Student Success; 

2. Teaching and Learning Environment; 

3. Communication and Collaboration; 

4. Finance 

The feedback I will provide will be in an Ignite format; 20 slides in 15 second timed 

increments.  The presentation style has been chosen to keep the report moving and to 

maintain public interest in the information presented.  The data contained in the 

presentation will be based on the Board’s approved performance goals for the 

superintendent that were approved in September. 

Opportunities for questions and discussion will follow the presentation. 

 


